
XII

CHARLES
GRACIE
Jiu-Jitsu Tournament

2021

LATHROP HIGH SCHOOL
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 16th

All Tournament information will be
available on our website on July, 1, 2021!

This tournament is open to ALL Jiu-Jitsu academies regardles
whether they are part of the Charles Gracie network.

Registration Starts on Friday, July 16, 2021.


	Page 1

